Town of Carroll

From: Dorothy McPhaul <dmmcphaull01@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 8:12 AM

To: twinmtn@roadrunner.com

Subject: Master plan and zoning

Dorothy M. McPhaul ~ PO Box 601 ~ Sugar Hill, NH 03586

September 14, 2015

My name is Dolly McPhaul. I am following up with a letter I emailed you earlier for two
reasons.

First, I would be willing to come to your town to meet with your various board members,
whether it be zoning, planning and/or selectmen, to discuss the comment made by a SEC
commissioner regarding the SEC having the authority to be the master planner and zoning
board for our towns. If it is not fought, I am afraid that will become the rule and any energy
company that receives a permit will be able to ignore your town zoning ordinances and
master plan, the result being too destructive to contemplate. The SEC currently feels they
have that authority, but due to the Commissioner's slip up, I feel there is a chance to contest
it.

I also want to apologize for attributing the quote to the wrong Commissioner. I was there at
the time the statement was made and I can picture Commissioner Scott saying it, but
according to the transcripts, it was Commissioner Burack.

It is critical that you become involved before it is too late. I have a number of towns writing
letters in objection. The last opportunity to contest is at the Joint Legislative Committee on
Administrative Rules meeting in Concord on October 15 at 9:00AM. Please, write a letter
and attend if you can. It would send quite a clear and necessary statement if a large number
of towns objected.



Thank you again and please give this serious consideration.

Sincerely,
Dorothy (Dolly) McPhaul

Sugar Hill

(home) 823-8450
(cell) 305-6975

email: dmmcphaull01@gmail.com




